
 

 

24th August 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ref: September re-opening update 
 
Following further updates and guidance we have revised our re-opening plans for students.  

• Students will now be taught in year group bubbles at all times.   

• Each year group have been allocated a zone within the school zone: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All arrangements for our students’ staggered return to school remain.  Please refer to the year group welcome back 
letter sent on 7th July 2020.  Students will be greeted by their staff year team on their first day back and escorted to 
their zones. 
 
The attached student information document has been updated to reflect these changes.  If you have further 
questions you can email us at csoffice@campion.northants.sch.uk  
 
Once again I want to thank you for your patience and support over the last few months. It has been an extremely 
challenging period for everyone in our community. I hope you have had a fantastic, stress-free summer.  I look 
forward to welcoming your child back to our school in September.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms P Hammond 
Headteacher 
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